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SENIOR STAGE BAND
Last week, members from the Senior Stage Band volunteered their time to take part in
a community church fundraiser – Pancake Night.

This event provided the students with the opportunity to put into practice managing their own
time, organising their equipment and creating their own set list with songs that were fitting to the
audience and environment.

The students did an outstanding job, the performance ran smoothly and had they audience
singing along and tapping their toes. Well done year 12!

Haylee Moore
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Administration Assistant
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